
 

BBPSRH/PARENT/2024-25/27          12 August 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent 

The School has decided to transfer the caution money amount of Rs. 500/- deposited by you at the time 

of admission to your account. For this purpose, you are requested to submit a cancelled cheque to the 

the class teacher of your ward. 

Kindly note that the cheque should be of the parent only. (Mother/Father). The cancelled cheque should 

have student’s name, admission no, class & Section written on the back side. 

 

Regards  

Team 

BBPSRH 


